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SUMMARY

Digest: This Act says that vehicles that are eight years old or newer do not need a certified pollution
control system. (Flesch Readability Score: 63.8).

Exempts motor vehicles with model years that predate by eight years or less the date of registration
or renewal of registration from the requirement to be equipped with a certified pollution control
system.
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